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2 2014 -Where Webdve Been and Whatos Ahead
2/ Norm Labbe, Superintendent (nlabbe@kkw.org)

It has been another great year, with robust water production and customer demand, a more than healthy construc-
tion program and a variety of activities that we are pleased to share with you inthisissudtf at 6 s. on Tap

Our Newest Groundwater Supply Is Up and Runnih@ur previously
reported Kimball Lane, Kennebunk water source began produci
high quality groundwater in November. These permanent facilitig
consist of the Kennebunk River Weland the Herman and Sallie E.§
Cohen Water Treatment Facilitthamed in honor of the past owners
of the 400+ acre farm upon wh
This project is the culmination of over five years of effort, which i
cluded negotiating, planning, permitting, designing, installing over
1/2 miles of water lines and finally, building a unique set of grounc® Ssees =i
water production and treatment facilities. In short, as stated at thi 2 = e
treat ment faci | it yhssfacilityeemiodig¢s thd
greater good that can result
IN THIS ISSUE from private and public collabo-
ration, providing both an eco
nomical and a high quality water « A 5j A7 o 3AI1 EA %8 #i EAl 7
supply for future generations of
Wat er Di st r i Fotmoein®rmatiomeon thi® unique project (which
was designed and built primarily by our own personnel), see our Winter 2010
and Summer 2014 issues oWh at & s atomww.Kkwa.qrg.
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Customer Corner

Beneath the Surface

Water Rate Increase in Store
Butch Tibbetts Recognized
Apprenticeship Program

AMI Rollout Plan

Timber Harvesting

Water Rates To Increase in 2019 Got your attention?
mal as it soundsowe 6r e proposing to increase
cost the average residential customer about 2 cents per day.

(continued on page 2)

Water & Wetlands Bond Pack
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Employee Spotlight

INMEMORIAM 8 MARI ON AAL0 PACKARD, JR

OQur Water District family was sadden
the Districtds Superintendent from 1
gust 16, 2014. Al is remembered by District employees, retirees and their
families as a caring, compassionate and socially conscious leader who laid
the foundation for the successful customer and employgecused organiza-

tion we have today. At a recent event
Known for his sound judgment during which Al was remembered and

Sought for his wisdom honored, Al 6s son D

Concern for all people plaque honoring Al®Gs
heop duplicate plaque, that includes the in-

Respected by all scription noted to the left is on display
at the Districtdés bus
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